
 
 
 
 
May 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Examination Season 
 
Thank you for your continued support as our students to continue their examinations. We are almost halfway through the 
examination period, and I would like to say how exemplary the students have been during their exams. They have been 
focussed, mature and shown resilience in their approach to the completing the exam papers.  
 
I cannot stress enough the importance of students attending school on the day of their exams and arriving on time. It is not 
fair when students arriving late enter an exam venue as it disturbs those who arrived on time and have already started.  
Additionally, if a student misses an examination, then this will have a detrimental impact on the grade awarded in summer. 
We reserve the right to charge a parent for the cost of the exam paper if your son/daughter does not attend an exam. One 
exam paper is approximately £30.  Medical exceptions apply but please be aware that the evidence provided must include a 
letter or certificate from a medical practitioner outlining the reason why your son/daughter was unable to attend school to 
complete their exam. Evidence that they have visited a doctor is not sufficient. 
 
We continue to wish all students the very best in their upcoming exams. A letter will be sent out shortly regarding Y11 Prom, 
Y11 Leavers Assembly and Y11 Results Day on Thursday 25th August. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss P. Jones 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 


